
OPTIONS BY DISTRICT
District 1



DISTRICT 1
Current population - 100,068
Population within new 
proposed boundary - 91,659

Proposed 
New Dist. 1 Portions of the current 

District that are proposed to 
be eliminated

Areas proposed to be newly 
added to the District

OPTION ONE



DISTRICT 1
Current population - 100,068
Population within new 
proposed boundary - 91,032

Proposed 
New Dist. 1

Portions of the current 
District that are proposed to 
be eliminated

Areas proposed to be newly 
added to the District

OPTION TWO



DISTRICT 1
Current population - 100,068
Population within new 
proposed boundary - 91,032

Proposed 
New Dist. 1

Portions of the current 
District that are proposed to 
be eliminated

Areas proposed to be newly 
added to the District

OPTION THREE



DISTRICT 1
Current population - 100,068
Population within new 
proposed boundary - 91,582

Proposed 
New Dist. 1

Portions of the current 
District that are proposed to 
be eliminated

Areas proposed to be newly 
added to the District

OPTION 4



DISTRICT 1
Current population - 100,068
Population within new 
proposed boundary - 91,823

Proposed 
New Dist. 1

Portions of the current 
District that are proposed to 
be eliminated

Areas proposed to be newly 
added to the District

OPTION 5
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